
August 9, 2022

Gary called the meeting to order at 7:00

Darrel gave a Young Eagles report:
They flew 20 YE flights with kids from the Boys Club in June.
There is a balloon event in Hot Springs August 26th, there was discussion about having a YE event the same day. 
It was suggested to have a YE event in September or October, details can be worked out later.

Events: 
Breakfast in Sturgis September 8th
STOL event in Spearfish September 8, 9, and 10th
Big  Nasty fly-in at Harding Co. 
Kimball fly-in September 10th

Program: 
Oshkosh report with pictures and stories.

Meeting adjourned 

Thanks,  
Blue skies and tailwinds
Gary Schroeder


